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Louie Azzolini
From: EAO1[EAO1 @mveirb.nt.ca] on behalf of Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Thursday, November 23, 2000 12:53 PM

To: Brett Hudson (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail) (E-mail); Doug Cardinal (E-mait);
Doug Tate (E-mail); Fort Liard Developmnent Corporation (Acho Dene Koe) (E-mail); lannick
Lamirande (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kelly Withers (E-mail); Mark Dahl
(E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Pete Cott (E-mail); Ranijit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-
mail); Shane Parish (E-mail); Shirley F. Maaskant (E-mail); Terry M. Baker (E-mail); Canadian Zinc
Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2)
(E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Peter J.
Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); Ann Willson (E-mail);
Brenda Parlee (E-mail); Chris Hanks (E-mail); Christa Domchek (E-mail); Doug Soloway (E-mail);
Elaine Mclvor (E-mail); Gordon Stewart (E-mail); Greg Cook (E-mail); Heidi Klein (E-mail); John
Ramsey (E-mail); Marie Adams (E-mail); Matt Bender (E-mail); 'Narmin_RahemtuIla@hc-sc.gc.ca';
Nick Lawson (E-mail); Nick_Lawson (E-mail); Tasha Stevens (E-mail); Tina TM Markovic (E-mail);
Zabey Nevitt (E-mail)

Cc: Heidi Klein; Roland Semjanovs
Subject: Information on Recent EA

The MVLWB referred the Cameron Hills Oil and Gas Dirilling application (MV2000A0041
and MV2000L1-0009) to environmental assessment (EA) on November 9, 2000 . The
MVEIRB was formally notified of the EA on November 21, and will initiate formal
notification next week.

I'am providing this advance notice now so that I can find out what you need (information,
pictures, maps, digital files, etc...), so that when the Review Board asks for your help and
input in preparing draft Terms of Reference for the EA you will be ready and able to
participate. | will try to get what you need as soon as possible. Please let me know what
you need by Friday the 24 or Monday the 27 at the latest.

| sent this to a very broad distribution list as | don't know who the core EA distribution list
will be yet. |

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini '

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Phone: 867-873-9189

Fax: 867-920-4761

email: eao1 @MVEIRB.NT.CA
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